
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board meeting to the Council 24 April 2003 

 
2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 Bromley Community Residents Inc – Letter of Appreciation 
 
  The Board received a letter from Karen East, Bromley Carnival Co-ordinator thanking the Board 

for its contribution to the Bromley Carnival. 
 
 2.2 Heathcote Valley Community Association – Tranz Rail Bridge over Martindales Road 
 
  The Board considered a letter from Jack Travis, Secretary of the Heathcote Valley Community 

Association, expressing concerns about the Martindales Road rail bridge.   
 
  The Board decided that a report on structural issues relating to the bridge be sought from City 

Solutions. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


